
Help Us Gather Supplies for a Successful 

School Year! 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

As we approach the new school year, we are excited to prepare our classrooms for a productive 

and inspiring learning environment. To ensure that every student has the necessary tools to 

succeed, we are initiating a collection for classroom supplies. 

We kindly ask for your support in donating the following items: 

• Pencils and pens 

• Notebooks and loose-leaf paper 

• Markers and colored pencils 

• Glue sticks and scissors 

• Folders and binders 

• Art supplies 

Your contributions will make a significant impact in fostering a positive educational experience 

for our students. We appreciate any items you can provide! 

Please drop off your donations at [Location] by [Deadline]. 

Thank you for your generosity and support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 


